
	

May 8, 2024 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole 
Chair 
Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
 
 
    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
    Ranking Member 
    Committee on Appropriations 
    1036 Longworth House Office Building 
    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
The Honorable Mike Simpson  
Chair 
Subcommittee on Interior, Environment, and 
Related Agencies 
Committee on Appropriations 
2007 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Chellie Pingree 
Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on Interior, Environment, and 
Related Agencies 
Committee on Appropriations 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
 
Dear Chairman Cole, Chairman Simpson, Ranking Member DeLauro, and Ranking Member Pingree,  
 
I am requesting funding for the Northwest Cobb Water Reclamation Facility Headworks and Dewatering 
Replacement project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Cobb County Board 
of Commissioners located at 100 Cherokee St., Marietta GA 30060. The funding will be used to update and 
restore vital parts of the Cobb County water network. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 
because it allows for the county to more efficiently process wastewater. 
 
This project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized by Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 
U.S.C 1381 et seq. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rep. Marjorie Taylor Greene 
Member of Congress (GA-14)	
 


